May 2, 2013



Mr. Ronnie Chaney 1540 Goldenrain Court Reston, VA 20190

Dear Mr. Chaney and CGLT Solutions,

On behalf of Hope For The Warriors®, I would like to personally thank you for your incomparable contribution to the Got Heart, Give Hope Gala® 2013. Your time and support generated awareness and involvement for Hope For The Warriors®, our service members, and their families. We realize that organizing events such as these takes the dedicated time and energy of so many and we are especially grateful for your hard work on our behalf. Because of you, veterans like LtCol David Barnes, USMC (Ret.) and military spouses like Pam Voltin experienced unforgettable and touching recognition for their continual struggles and triumphs:

"When your husband is injured, you're doing everything you can to survive. You spend years watching your husband's transformation and being amazed. And you don't even realize the part you played in it.

...Hope For The Warriors® isn't just doing everything they can to make sure my husband's sacrifice is not forgotten. They are making sure that my sacrifice is remembered too."

-Pam Voltin, Honoree, Courageous Caregiver

"I am honored to have been selected for this prestigious award and truly humbled that Hope For The Warriors continues to support these heroes and their families."

-LtCol David Barnes, USMC (Ret.)

We cannot express our gratitude for your participation and, most importantly, your voice in the Hope For The Warriors® mission of enhancing the quality of life for U.S. military service members and their families nationwide who have been adversely affected by injuries or death in the line of duty. You have the ability to make a true difference by continuing to promote the value of our good work. Together we will ensure the promise of "restoring self, family, and hope" for those who have sacrificed so much.

Sincerely,

Robin Kelleher President/CEO

Hope For The Warriors®

Lewin Gellerer